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-----Original Message----- 
From: walker8449@sbcglobal.net [mailto:walker8449@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 6:00 AM 
To: Burnard, John <JBurnard@riversideca.gov> 
Cc: Garcia, Sandy <SGarcia@riversideca.gov> 
Subject: [External] City Council Website Feedback 

First Name: Angela 
Last Name: Walker 
Address: 5880 Mountain View Ave., Riverside, CA 
Zip: 92054 
Phone: 951-688-5792 
Email Address: walker8449@sbcglobal.net 
City Official: Ward 7 - John Burnard 
Comments: Dear Sir: 

I am concerned about possible financial cuts to the Riverside Library and I wish to stress the importance of the 
Riverside Library's services to our community. Libraries provide the resources and the opportunities that can 
level the playing field for everyone. Not everyone has a computer at home, not everyone can afford to buy 
books at Barnes and Noble and not everyone has a quiet place to do their homework. Cutbacks to the library 
will greatly affect the positive impact that libraries have on our community. 

Public libraries are a credit to the community because libraries open the door to education and opportunity and 
those two things are invaluable for enriching one's life! 

Education does not have to cost thousands of dollars; learning can be done for free. The concept of letting 
anyone, regardless of their financial situation, gain knowledge is the basis behind social institutions such as 
libraries. Public libraries are a credit to the communities that they serve and anyone who likes to read and learn 
should have a library card. Parents who homeschool should be especially adamant about getting their children 
used to using the library from the time that the children are young. Making the library a part of childhood makes 
it more likely that people will continue to use the library even once they are adults. Public libraries give people 
the option to rent and read books for free. 

But there is another side to public libraries in America: they are dynamic, versatile community centers.  They 
welcomed more than 1.59 billion visitors in 2009 and lent books 2.4 billion times - more than 8 times for each 
citizen.  More than half of young adults and seniors living in poverty in the United States used public libraries 
to access the Internet.  They used this access, among other purposes to "find work, apply to college, secure 
government benefits, and learn about critical medical treatments" For all this, public libraries cost just $42 per 
citizen each year to maintain. 

Sincerely, 
Angela Walker 



cc:  Mayor
      City Council
      City Manager
      City Attorney
      ACMs
      Finance Director
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